
ARDSLEY HIGH SCHOOL 

September, 2023 

Dear Parent and/or Guardian: 

There is a provision in the Federal “Every Student Succeeds Act” that requires schools 
that receive federal funding to submit a list of juniors’ names, addresses and phone numbers to 
any military recruiters who request it. 

If you do not want your child’s name released to military recruiters, you must sign the 
waiver below and return it to the Guidance Office.  If you do not return the waiver, you are 
giving us permission to release your child’s name, address and phone number. 

If you have any further questions, please contact your guidance counselor. 

Sincerely, 
Guidance Department 

I request that my child’s name, _____________________________________, 11/ 12 grade 
  Student’s name   (please print)        (circle one)               

be removed from the list that is made available to military recruiters. 

Parent Signature _____________________________________________________________ 


